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From: Ann‐Marie Bernard [mailto:abern2424@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 9:13 AM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>; Ann‐Marie Bernard <abern2424@gmail.com> 
Subject: D.P.Murphy in Borden Carleton 

I know there is a Tim Hirtons location in Borde Carleton and that it is a viable option for the Murphy 
corporation. There is absolutely no need of another location, even if the new replaces the old, in this 
community.   
The Ceretti's Grocery store and Howatt's gas bar and convenience store are part of the foundation of this 
community. Both are family run and owed for at least three generations, are exceptional community oriented 
families and employ many local residents.   
I totally disagree with the proposal of the new Tim Hortons coffee and convenience store. This is totally 
unnecessary,  unwanted and it threatening the livelihood of the history, the owners and their employees.  
Please do not accept the application before you therefore  not allowing the move and expansion of the existing 
business that is in place. 
Thank you 
Ann-Marie Bernard  


